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Important Dates to Note—Term 1 and Term 2, 2019 
 
 

Friday 5th April Last Day Term One  
2.30pm finish 

Tuesday 23rd April First Day Term Two 

Thursday 25th April Anzac Day– Public Holiday 
No Students at school 

Friday 26th April  Student Free Day— All teachers will be     
participating in Professional Learning about 
writing- No Students at school 

Friday 10th May School Photos 
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Dear Parent and carers, 
 
Wow, what a fabulous term it has been. And it has flown past so   
quickly. Some of the highlights include the Meet, Greet and Eat,    
Harmony Day, Whole School Athletics Day, coming 3rd in the District 
Athletics, the Year 4/5/6 Camp at Waratah Bay and  the introduction of 
school houses. 
 
This week teachers have been busy planning exciting Term 2 learning 
engagements for our students.  Our focus for the year is improving   
student outcomes in Writing. We have experienced great success with 
student outcomes in Reading and Mathematics, which has been our  
focus over the last 2 years. We will be conducting a whole school    
professional development on the first Friday of Term 2. Students will 
only be required on Tuesday 23

rd
 and Wednesday 24

th of this week.  
 
We look forward to sharing what we have learned. 
 
We hope that you all have a restful and safe break; making the most of 
spending time with your family. We look forward to seeing your   
smiling faces back here in couple of weeks’ time. 
 
Warmest regards  
 
Lynne Kemp 
Acting Principal 

At Reservoir Views Primary School  we value :  

Love of Learning ~ Resilience ~ Respect 

 
Walk for Autism 

On Friday the 5th of April, Students are encouraged to wear 

green clothing to raise awareness for people with Autism. 

Our JSC representatives will be coming around to 

classrooms to collect gold coin donations to support Walk 

for Autism Week. 
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Improvements to inclusive education resources 
Important information for parents of children with disability and addition-
al needs now easier to find 

For the first time, inclusive education resources for parents are in one 
easy-to-find place on the Department website, and the information is ac-
cessible for people with disability and additional needs. 

This includes information about: 

 the diverse services and supports available for children and young 
people with disability and additional needs 

 rights and responsibilities for parents and schools 
 how parents and carers can support their child’s education at home. 
To access the information and resources, see: Practical information for 
Victorian parents and carers. 

Uniform 
Please remember to clearly label student uniform items, so that it is  
easily identified, if it ends up in lost property.  
Thank you 

CSEF 
If you hold a current Heath Care Card, please do not forget to apply for 
the CSEF (Camp, Sports and Excursion Fund).  
Forms can be collected from the office. 
Applications close soon, so please make sure you get it in on time. 
Thank you 

Canteen News 
 

Due to the early lunchtime on Friday 5th April,  
could all lunch orders please be at the Canteen                                  

NO LATER than 9.15am. 
Canteen will re-open on Wednesday 24th April. 

Wishing everyone a Happy Easter and safe break. 
 

Thanks Lesley 

http://www.education.vic.gov.au/inclusion
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